
 
Notification 

Dated: Sunday, 16 April 2023 
                                                                                        

Notice is hereby given that the College with all its academic departments and 
administrative sections will remain closed for regular activities on and from 
17.04.2023 (Monday) for a week on account of “Ongoing Heat Wave” as per 
Order issued by Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal 
bearing No. 356-Edn(U), Dated: 16.04.2023. This notice is subject to alteration 
depending upon any specific instruction issued by any competent authority. 
 

 


